From: Sharon Lin

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 4:59:55 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org

Subject: Draft GP

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

I recently found out about the proposed land uses and heights near 25th Ave and I am really upset. There was no pubic outreach letting me know this about proposal that affects me greatly. This is so close to my home and I had no idea. I am against the proposed heights and densities proposed. They do not belong in a neighborhood of one and two story homes. It is absurd to think a 5-story or higher building can abut a single family home. I will vote no on any measure to change the current height limits if the designation on the Farmer's Market lot and the part of 25th ave up against single family homes is not changed.

Thank You, Sharon Lin